From: Sarah Van Berkel

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:22 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor < Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Ward 4

<ward4@hamilton.ca>

**Subject:** 2 Story ADUs are good for our City

## **External Email:** Use caution with links and attachments

Hello,

I am resident in Ward 4 and emailing in support of two story laneway houses, or ADUs being built in our neighbourhood. I am aware there is a planning committee on Dec. 3 where a motion will be put forward to prohibit these dwellings. I urge you to vote against this motion.

Increasing the density of our neighbourhood will help create a more livable city. Hopefully, improve public transit access and usage and justify shops and grocery stores in certain areas. As the stop sprawl campaign has shown there is space within this city to develop and meet our population growth targets. Limiting new growth to new subdivisions outside of the urban boundary hurts wetlands, farmland and keeps us reliant on cars to get around.

Thank-you, Sarah Van Berkel